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3SciTech News

From the Editor             Abby Thorne 

Welcome to the fi nal issue of SciTech News for 
2011!  I can hardly believe my fi rst year as Editor 
is coming to an end!

As we rapidly approach the end of the year, I 
encourage you to consider several opportunities 
within SLA for 2012.  

If you are not yet involved with your division 
or section, please consider volunteering to 
serve in some capacity.  Your contributions 
and service helps SLA provide the excellent 
professional development, services, and 
networking opportunities that help you and your 
colleagues grow and fl ourish professionally.s

I also ask you to consider submitting an article 
to the peer-reviewed section of SciTech News in 
2012.  More information and a call for articles is 
available on page 4.  We would really love to see 

this section of the journal full 
of content in 2012, but we can 
only do that with your help and 
your articles!  We are ready to 
help you get published!

On a fi nal note as the end of the year approaches,  
I would like to thank Carol Lucke for her years 
of work on behalf of SciTech News and the 
Sci-Tech Division.  This is her last issue as 
Advertising Manager and we will greatly miss 
her contributions to our publication.

I hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday 
season and a prosperous New Year! �

Abby Thorne
abby.thorne@gmail.com 
859-539-5810
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